
 

 

Friday 31 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Whole School Dalby Forest Trip  
 
We are delighted to offer the children in Years 1 to 6 the opportunity to visit Dalby 
Forest on Wednesday 24 May. We are all thoroughly looking forward to our first ever 
whole school trip.  
 
We will be traveling to North Yorkshire on two, double decker buses and the Trust 
minibuses to ensure we can all attend the day. More details of times will be sent out 
nearer the day. A packed lunch, drink and appropriate clothing will be essential. We are 
hoping for warmer weather! If your child is eligible for a free school meal, please notify 
the office when we return after Easter if you would like to order a grab bag lunch.  
 
Please click here to fill in the consent form -
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn289-
ewdzQ7hPvmKz0RQEEnpUM0k4RzBSRFJFWTBGVFZXUFVPVkhCVkdIOS4u 
 
The cost for this trip is £16.00 per child. If you are able to pay this amount, or any 
contribution to this trip, please do so by clicking on ‘trips’ on the Arbor app. and following 
the instructions. Thank you.  
 
If you would like anymore information, please email admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lucy Richardson 
Operations Manager 
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